
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

July 2021

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
Friday 16th July
END OF TERM

Children attending on the grant finish for the summer
12th July 2021

LEAVER’S WEEK
Please see nursery door for events.

Wednesday 7th July 2021
WORLD CHOCOLATE DAY

We will be holding a nursery chocolate bake off. 
WC 26th July 2021

SPORTS WEEK TO CELEBRATE THE OLYMPICS.

FARMERS 
The children have enjoyed learning activities linked to 
the story of the ‘Hungry Caterpillar’, they have also 
been watching our Caterpillars grow. We linked this 
learning to exploring different foods and the children 
have identified new foods they would like on the 
nursery dinner menus. A copy of the menus will be sent 
out to parents once the children are happy with them. 

EXPLORERS 
The Explorers enjoyed a nature 
week, the children made flower 
crowns and went on scavenger 
hunts in the outdoors. We slow 
cooked our own soup and 
enjoyed all our meals in the great 
outdoors. 

NURSERY COUNCIL 
This term’s councilors have been Eryka, 
Hattie, Penny and Niall who have 
worked on developing the outdoor area. 
They held a meeting to identify what 
they wanted to play with such as balls 
and tractors. They also with the help of 
Duncan turned our large sand pit into a 
role play bus. The outdoor area has 
been painted and a new mud kitchen 
area set up. Well done to the council!

WARM WELCOME 
We are excited to inform you 
that Joanne Crowther will be 
joining the School House team 
as Nursery Manager alongside 
Nadia. Joanne has worked in 
childcare for 24 years and 
opened the original nursery at 
the School House. She has 
been extremely successful in 
her career  managing nursery 
settings.

LAMBS & 
DUCKS
The children have 
enjoyed sensory 
play, we explored 
different sounds, 
materials, and lots 
of sensory trays. 
The children 
made marks in 
flour, shaving 
foam and sand, 
they used metal 
objects to create 
loud and quiet 
sounds and have 
made their own 
nature sensory 
bags. 


